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Comments: As an former wildland firefighter and Forester,| agree that the Forest Service and their many
stakeholders are in a position to create a more resilient forest by logging, prescribed fire, restoration and
reforestation efforts, road building/closures, pest management, and weed control etc, and overall landscape
management. These efforts will no doubt be substantial to local mills and improve jobs in the local community,
and above all, reduce the risks of catastrophic fires that may, in some cases, lead to erosion, loss of critical habit,
and loss of Forest products. The Forest Service has followed it mission of "Multiple Use" and it appears to be
step forward but my take on projects of this scope is that one needs to look at the big picture. Does the
Government have the infrastructure, training, and experienced staff to assist with inspections, monitoring efforts,
long term planning,fiscal budgets to carry out the proposed projects. These are just some of the issues, along
with Climate Change that will be the tipping point in our local Forests. The Southwest Colorado Cycling
Association(SWCCA) have been working diligently on trails in the Boggy Draw area and also have a keen
interest and concern about trails in the proposed project areas. Those concerns are evident in the comments
submitted. In light of our warming temps, my recommendations are to buffer trails as you would a riparian area so
that the Forest user can have their forest experience. These trails have been great for the local community and
have assisted with peoples healthy lifestyle, not to mention the local communities that have been accommodating
them. | broadly support the Salter Vegetation EA but would like my recommendations further analyzed. This
compromise between logging proposals and recreation opportunities can be achieved. This could be a long term
"Success Story" if carried out properly. Thank you .



